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Dear Families 

It was so lovely to see almost all of our children back at school this week.  The smiles and excitement on their faces was a joy 
to behold.  Watching students re-connect with their friends, classmates and our staff was just beautiful.  It was a clear 
reminder about just how special our school and community are. 
 

Thank you very much for supporting our temporary physical distancing measures.  Please keep following our Stop, Drop and 
Go, and Collect and Go procedures.  We encourage you to continue discussing your family’s drop-off and pick-up 

arrangements with your child to alleviate any uncertainty.   
 

Advice still remains that the biggest risk of transmission of COVID-19 on school sites is from adults congregating.  If you have 
a message for your child’s teacher please email them or call the school office on 63 261892.  We want to make school as safe 

as possible for everyone.   Sharon 

Aim High:  

aspire, learn, 

achieve 

Staff News 
We send our best wishes to Mrs Chalmers who is heading off on maternity leave.  

First babies are so exciting and we look forward to meeting baby Chalmers! 

 

 

Miss Danni Pickett joins our teaching team, replacing Mrs 

Chalmers.   
 

Miss Pickett is teaching 3/4 Literacy Support, Library and 5/6 

McKenzie Pickett on Fridays.  Welcome to MHPS! 

 

 
 

Year 6 Leavers Tops have arrived and have been 

delivered to the students.                                                                                  

Needless to say they were very excited  

to receive them! 

Chaplaincy Week   
This week we celebrate Chaplaincy Week and in particular our Chaplain Sonya.  I asked some students to 
describe Sonya and this is what they had to say … 

inspiring, funny, creative, energetic, kind, fun, beautiful, like a best friend 
Thank you Sonya for being our Chaplain and being there for all members of our school community.   



CONTACT DETAILS 

Postal Address: PO Box 131, Mowbray Heights 7248 Street Address: 20-30 Cadorna Street, Mowbray Heights   Phone:  6326 1892 

Email: mowbray.heights.primary@education.tas.gov.au Web:  mowbrayheightsprimary.education.tas.edu.au 

Here is our new Canteen Menu for the remainder of this term and for Term 3.  The menu has a slightly different layout with 

the Vegetarian options located in the one area.  We are also highlighting our Gold Accreditation. We have uploaded the menu 
onto our website and App. 
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